
To: Clerk and Aberffraw Community Council and other interested parties 

From:  Aberffraw Village Hall Management Committee 

Date: 4/1/2021 

ID:  Letter Number 6 to Community Council of Autumn/Winter 2020/2021 

 

Dear Clerk, Chair, Aberffraw Community Council Members, 

It is now nearly a month since we last wrote to you and we have still not received replies to our last 5 

communications, nor replies on some matters going back over 15 months. May I politely ask what is your response 

to this lack of communication from Aberffraw Community Council – can we be assured that all committee members 

have received/read the correspondence? 

In particular, to the Clerk, I have had no response from you regarding the instructions given to you by the CC in 

August and September (See your Minutes) which have a bearing on the outlined problems. Can the CC please chase 

this up. 

I am still left wondering what or who is causing this impasse in communication between the CC and the Hall 

management Committee. I ask if any of you could please enlighten us. 

Surely it is time to work together on behalf of the people of Aberffraw. 

 

Chair, Aberffraw Village Hall Management Committee 
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